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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

25th September, 1950.
Dear Mr. Caldwoil,

I am very conscious of the mees we cre making in
supplying you with the proper documents in conneciion with
the conversion of youwr Tramsport Ferries, I feel, however, I
shall have Jow sympathy when I ssy thai, with the exception
of the "RIOMINHO"™ every other ship seems to have changed its
neme,

i

So far s8 I can see, Transport Ferry 35004 bullt es
Vickers-Arms trong's Yerd 1o.08 wes firet calldd the "RIC MAIVA"
and 1s now the "RI0 TJO"; Transport Ferry 2023, Lithgows
Yerd ¥0.1011 was fireé ed to "HIO TINO" end is now

";_‘Fz.g GUADIANA"3 Trensport "}Z 3082, cherles Connell's
2 wes orizinelly the "RIO MOMEGO" snd 18 now the
®RI0 CLARQ",

I hope that the photostet coples of the first
entries so far supplied ere now suffielent for your purpose,
but 1f not pleese let me know semieofficlallyrand I will do
what I can.

The Trensport Ferry 3039 commenced as Vickerse
Armsirong's Yard Ho,941 1s, however, o positive hesdache, &s
following the promise mede to you in ths lest peragreph of
my officisl letter of the 30th ultimo, I communicated with
the Berrow Surveyors who stsie, ond reegffirm most definitely,
thet Transport Ferry 3039 which wes VickerseArms trong's Yerd
H0.941, was broken up efter susteining dengge at the launch,

Wiould 1t be possible for you to confirm the number
of this ship which I presume is now named "RIO VOGA", so
thet I could prosecute further emguiries?

4 th kindest regerds,
Youwrs sinecorely,

e Coldwell, T8q,,
RIO DE JAREIEO,.
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